
In Unearthing Joy: A Guide to Culturally and Historically Responsive Teaching and
Learning, Gholdy Muhammad insists that “joy is the ultimate goal of teaching and
learning." But it doesn’t always feel that way at the end of the school year when you’re
running out of gas.

Which is precisely why the CSU Writing Project is hosting a FREE Zoom book club on
Unearthing Joy and would love for you to join us to read this brilliant book.

WHO’S ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE: The book club is open to K-12 teachers in any
content area who could use a little more joy in their teaching lives. The book club will
be limited to 10 participants.

HOW IT WILL WORK: Participants will be mailed a free copy of Unearthing Joy and
a box of colored pencils (because there are coloring pages in the book!). Each Zoom
session will include lively and generous conversation, informal writing and sharing,
and a sustainable teaching activity.

WHEN IT WILL HAPPEN:  ​May 8, 15, and 22 (all Wednesdays), 5:00-6:30pm

HOW TO APPLY: The application deadline is Mon., April 29. Applications will be
reviewed in the order that they are received. If you are selected to participate, we will
mail you a copy of the book and a box of colored pencils right away and will send the
Zoom link at that time.

There is no cost to participate, but you must complete a brief application and commit
to attending all three book club sessions. 

Questions? E-mail CSU Writing Project Director, Dr. Cindy O’Donnell-Allen, at
cindyoa@mail.colostate.edu.

Could you use a little joy about now?
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